Keri O'Brien

From: mark.pershing <mark.pershing@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 4:31 PM
To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: Re Variance: 13 Hilton Haven

Dear Planning Board:

| support Capt Grosscup’s variance request at 13 Hilton Haven. Please grant his variance
Mark Pershing

3325 Harriet Ave

Key West, Florida

33040

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



